
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No.240(23-24) 

24th April, 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Cantonese Pronunciation Workshop 

 

To spark students’ interest in Chinese language, the school is organizing a workshop for students to 

explore the Cantonese Pronunciation system and to improve Cantonese speaking. The workshop will 

provide students with valuable insights and techniques to enhance language abilities. Details are as 

follow: 

 

Date 30th April, 2024 (Tuesday) 

Time 3:30 p.m.  - 4:30 p.m. 

Venue Room B305, St. Louis School 

Fee Free 

 

We strongly recommend your child to take part in this meaningful activity. Please fill in the reply 

slip and return it to Miss CHEUNG Ka Ki on or before 29th April, 2024. Should you have any enquiries, 

please contact Miss CHEUNG Ka Ki at 2546 0117. 

 

    Miss CHEUNG Ka Ki 

       for Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Cantonese Pronunciation Workshop 
 

Dear Principal, 

 

I *allow / do not allow my child ___________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) 

to take part in the Cantonese Pronunciation Workshop. 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : _________________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : _________________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : _________________________ 

Student’s Mobile Number : _________________________ 

Date : _________________________ 

 

* Please delete the inappropriate option. 
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